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A Visit from the Mayor of Calderdale 

We had the honour of welcoming the Lord Mayor of 

Calderdale and the Lady Mayoress this week in school.  

Mr and Mrs Evans took the time to visit school and talk 

to our children about their roles.  They also spent some 

time with our newly re-formed Rotakids so that they 

could tell them a little about their chosen charities. 

It was a real treat for the children, especially because Mr 

Mayor wore his full regalia for the visit. 

‘I found out that the Mayor can only keep his chain for 

just one year.’ – Harry, Class 1. 

‘I liked it when the Mayoress said that I looked pretty.’ – Iris,  Class 1. 

‘When we met with the Mayor and Mayoress, we found out about the charities they have chosen to 

support.  Both charities help children who are ill and their families.  At our next meeting we will decide if 

we think we can do something to help raise money for the Mayor’s charities.’  Ivy and Melody, Rotakids. 

Triangle Well Represented at Calderdale’s Cross-Country 

Almost 40 of our juniors represented school at the annual cross-country event at Ryburn this week.  We 

had some terrific performances, with many children finishing high up 

the field.  Highlights saw Henry come third and Jacob take the gold.  

The standard of our performance should mean that lots of children will 

now get the 

opportunity 

to go 

forward into 

the 

Calderdale 

event.  Well 

done to 

ALL of our 

runners. 
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Former Pupil Makes the Hard Yards in Rugby Final  

On the back of last week’s visit from World Cup Winner Rob 

Hawkins, I thought that I would share news of another former pupil 

following their sporting dreams.  I had the good fortune recently to 

watch Keelan Foster play his part in Doncaster Rugby League 

winning their division’s play-off final.  Not only was this a joy to 

see, but Keelan was also around at the end of the game to speak 

with.  What a fine young man!  These kids can! 

 

3 Corners Holiday Club 

Bookings are now being taken for October holiday club.  Please 

email threecorners3@hotmail.com to book or for more 

information.  This is a popular service, so please get in touch with 

them in good time to avoid disappointment. 

 

Another Surprise Visitor in School 

Yesterday we had a lovely surprise visitor in school as Miss Westney 

brought Hugo in to see us. Born on Thursday 14th September,  

3 weeks old! What a cutie & the staff were all thrilled to have a cuddle! 

 

National Poetry Week 
Children should have brought home with them this week a copy of a letter 

about our inter-house poetry event and some poems to choose from. Heats 

will be held in classes early next week with the final being held on Thursday 

- all children will receive points for their house team for taking part, and the 

winner will become the proud holder of the Mrs Cockings Poetry Cup! Thank 

you for supporting your children with this.  

 

Dates for Prospective Reception Class Parents 2024 – Please Spread the Word! 

We have set three days for parents and carers who would like to take a look at our school with a view to 

sending their child here next September.  The days are Wednesday 8th November, Wednesday 15th 

November and Friday 17th November.  More information will become available about these sessions, 

but for now, please let families know. 

 

This week’s Achievement goes to ……… 
 

Stars of the Week: 

   

Class R:  Hugo   Class 1:  Jacob     Class 2:  Blossom      

Class 3:  Lizzie       Class 4:  Toby       Class 5:  Holly, Savannah  

Class 6:  Edward       
     

 

Writers of the Week:  

 

Class R:  Aisha   Class 1:  Minnie      Class 2: Rohan    

Class 3:  Melissa    Class 4:  Cooper     Class 5:  Rachel  

Class 6:  Ivy                    
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Events for the week commencing 9th October 2023: 

Tuesday: Governors’ Meeting 

  

Dates for the Term Including PTFA Events 

Here are some dates that have been set so far for this term. 

Monday 16th October  Nasal flu immunisations. 

Thursday  19th October  PTFA Teddy Bears’ Picnic for new Reception children. 

Thursday 26th October  Harvest Festival in church pm. 

Monday 6th November   Training Day – school closed. 

Friday  10th November  Year 6 Armistice Assembly. 

Tuesday 21st November  Parents’ Evening. 

Friday  24th November PTFA Christmas wreath making. 

Friday  1st December  PTFA Christmas Fair. 

Tuesday 12th December  Infant Nativity PM 

Wednesday 13th December  Infant Nativity Evening 

Thursday  21st December  Christmas Service in church pm. 

 

 

And Finally (Again)… 

Does anyone know a good chainsaw wood carver???  Send them our way if you do! 


